
 

Year 4 Update 

Friday 18th October 2024 

RE 

o We have looked at the calling of David as he became King as well as what the apostles 
would have felt when they were chosen by Jesus to be followers.  

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week we will be learning about the Sacrament of Confirmation and how this call 
is to live a Christian life.   

 

English 

o We have started our new topic of persuasive writing following the book The King Who 
Banned the Dark. We thought of pros and cons of the dark being banned and did a 
debate.  

Pre-teaching:  

o Next week we will be identifying persuasive features of a text.  

Maths 

o We have been learning to use the formal written method for subtraction.   

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week we will be learning to count in multiples and looking at arrays. 

 

Science 

o We have been learning about human impacts of different habitats.    

Pre-Teaching: 

o Next week we will be learning about natural impacts on habitats and completing our 
end of topic assessment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Key Vocabulary 

RE English Maths Science 
Called  

Scripture  
Mass 

Response  
Apostle 
Chosen 

Persuade 
Pro 
Con 

Debate 
Speech 

  

Subtraction  
Regrouping  
Place value.  
Borrowing  

 

Living things 
Habitats 

Human impact 
Conservation 
Deforestation 
Endangered 

Pollution   

 

Homework: Rosary home learning will be on Teams this week.   

Rosary.  The 4th Mystery of Light.  
This will be available on Teams.  

Due Tuesday 22nd October.  
Maths Column subtraction 

Due Tuesday 22nd October.   
Spelling ‘est’ suffix 

Due: Thursday 24th October 

Reading Homework diaries will be collected in and 
signed on a Monday.  

 

Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 22nd October Visiting author Nizrana Farook will be doing 
a workshop with year 4.  

Thursday 24th October Year 4 assembly for parents/carers 9.15am 
Foodbank donations. 

Friday 25th October End of half term. School finishes at 3:30pm 
Whole school mufti day 

Monday 4th November Children return to school 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Orla & Abbie 

 


